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Post 16 (Sixth Form) 

          September, 2023 

 

TO ALL WOODLAND MIDDLE SCHOOL YEAR 8 PARENTS/CARERS 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

 

Next summer your son or daughter will be starting the final phase of their secondary education at an 

upper school. In connection with this very important stage in your son or daughter’s education, I am 

writing to invite you to our open evening on Thursday 28th September, 2022 

 

The school will be open for viewing from 4.30pm and for Woodland students there will be a short 

presentation of about 20 minutes in the Connolly Hall on the North School site at 5.30pm.  

 

Please note we cannot guarantee that you will be able to get into the presentation at this time as 

there will be a high demand for seats. If this is the case you will of course be welcome to look around 

the school before joining the final presentation at 6.15pm. The evening will end at 7.30pm. 

 

If you live locally it would be helpful if you could avoid bringing your car onto the school site; 

congestion will otherwise be inevitable as car parking spaces are limited. If, however, this is not 

possible, could you please park on the South School site. 

 

We look forward to seeing you on the evening and in the meantime further information about our 

school can be found on our website at www.redborne.com 

 

Please be aware that applications to upper school must be made via Central Bedfordshire 

Admissions by 31st October 2023. This applies even if your child attends a feeder school and you live 

in the catchment area. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mr. O Button 

Headteacher 

http://www.redborne.com/

